
Happy Back to School Everyone😊 

I hope that all of you had a wonderful week off of school with your family. I am looking forward to 

seeing the kiddos and listening to what they did. I will let you know if they tell us anything interesting😊. 

Thank you also for all the wonderful Valentines Gifts and Treats that you gave us!! 

This week we will be meeting Cathy C and Doggy D Alphabuddies. We will make projects called Cool 

Clouds, Drowsy Dragon, a Climate Compass along with other projects beginning with C and D.  

As we review these letters, I will be showing the students how to write the letters using Fundations. You 

will see books and worksheets that help make these come home. Please let me know if you have any 

questions or concerns.  

On Friday, we will begin to discuss the weather. We will recognize weather that is “Lion” like, and 
weather that is “Lamb” like. We will be talking about how March can come in like a lion and leaves like a 
lamb. Our bulletin board, in the room, will become a daily check and have number recognition of which 
has more for the weather for March. The students will make "predictions" as to what there will be more 
of...Lion or Lamb in the month of March. At the end of March, we will figure out the answer.  
 
The children will need to find their Addresses when they enter the classroom beginning on Wednesday. 
 

I also want to let you that our next Field trip will be on Wednesday, March 11th. We will be going to the 

RMSC in their Inquiry Room. The Permission Slip is attached.  

Finally, for all of you that I have not met with about Assessments, I meant to send them home before 

break. I apologize that I forgot.  I will send them home on Monday. Please let me know if you have any 

questions or concerns. 

That is all for me today. I look forward to seeing you this week. The children are a blessing to me. 

Thanks so much for sharing them and for all you do to support RNS😊 

Take care, 

Kirstin 

Important Dates to Remember 

February                                                                                                                                                                

28-makeup pictures                                                                                                                                     

March                                                                                                                                                                 

2 – 4th quarterly tuition payment due                                                                                                                

3- Open House 5:30-6:00pm NEW FAMILIES                                                                                                               

            6:00-7:30pm ALL FAMILIES ARE WELCOME -Please remember that children need to 
be accompanied by adults at all times.                                                                                                
11 – RMSC Field Trip- 10:00am-12:00pm                                                                                               

                                                           

 


